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At 3:15 on Friday October 28th we were informed by Texas 
Instruments Consumer Product Division that a decision has been 

made by them to abandon their Home Computer business effective 
November 1983. Although the total impact of this decision on the 
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The International 99/4 Users—Group will continue to support both 

the hardware and software needs of our members as long as we feel 

that our services are of value. We are in direct contact with 

Texas Instruments at the corporate level 	and will be presenting 
them with a business plan that will 	include the continuation, by 
the IUG, of several customer service functions which only they 

Additionally, IUG plans include ac9uisition of new hardware and 
software items from third party sources which will provide greater 

computing value to our members as well as prolong the obsolescence 
of their current hardware and software configuration. 

I PersonalllY believe that the outlook for the 99/4A Home Computer 

The IUG will continue to inform all local User—Groups of our 

progress with Texas Instruments and provide additional information 

as it becomes available. Should any of your members feel a need 

to contact us directly they may do so by mail or they may call is 
A+ (405) 94::::-10"7-T:. 

L.nartes. La rara 
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